
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: William T. Lichter, Village Manager 

  

FROM: David A. Hulseberg, AICP, Director of Community Development 

 

DATE: May 4, 2006 

 

SUBJECT: ZBA 06-06: 302 W. Loy Street    

 

Please find attached a revised site plan for the property at 302 W. Loy Street showing compliance with 

the thirty-five foot minimum rear yard setback.  The petitioner has submitted the revised site plan for 

the Board’s consideration of the corner side yard setback variation at the May 4, 2006 meeting.     

 

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding the aforementioned materials. 
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